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CAMBOURNE - DRAINAGE 

 
1. It was reported to the last Planning Committee that representatives from the 

Cambourne Consortium and their Engineers, WSP as well as Anglian Water  
were to have met with local members and also relevant Portfolio Holders in 
July for the purposes of giving a technical briefing. That briefing was 
postponed for the reasons set out in the last report and because of holiday 
commitments a new date for that technical meeting has still to be fixed . 
Accordingly it is now proposed by the Cambourne Consortium ,with the 
support of Anglian Water, that a  drainage presentation will  be made to the 
September  Committee for the purposes of the Planning Committee being 
asked to give its approval to allow the section 106 Agreement to proceed to 
completion. There have been  no adverse drainage matters  reported despite 
some further heavy rainfalls in July. The September Committee will also 
receive a full up-date as to Uttons Drove matters . 

 
2. Gary Duthie, Senior Lawyer, will present this item to Committee on 3 August 

2011.  Stephen Reid, Planning Lawyer, is unable to attend the meeting due to 
annual leave, but he can be contacted up to 29 July by telephone or e-mail. 

 
 
Contact Officer:  Stephen Reid – Planning Lawyer, telephone: (01954) 713195 
 

 
 
 
 


